

Parkway Infrastructure Constructors

340-2187 Huron Church Rd, Windsor, ONN9C 2L8, Canada +1 (519) 946-4301 Office • +1 (519) 790-7850 Fax

October 11, 2013

RE: UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION WORKS UTILITIES INSTALLATION, LABELLE STREET.

Dear Resident,

As part of our commitment to keep residents and business owners informed about ongoing Rt. Hon. Herb Gray Parkway construction activities, we are writing to inform you of the upcoming works scheduled in your area.

Utilities installation works will take place on Labelle Street. The anticipated date to start these works is Wednesday, October 16, 2013 for about 1 week. As part of these works, a new manhole has to be installed between your two driveways, and because of this installation and the necessary excavation for it, one of your driveways (the one closer to Huron Church) will have to be closed. Your driveway will be repaired once the works are done.

We sincerely appreciate your cooperation during this time. All construction activities are scheduled pending weather conditions. Should you have questions or concerns please contact the Windsor Essex Mobility Group Public Liaison Office at 1-877-937-5929 or via e-mail at **hgp-plo@wemg.ca**. Every effort will be made to reduce inconvenience to residents.

Yours truly,

PARKWAY INFRASTRUCTURE CONSTRUCTORS